
Memo               
To: Dr. Karla Guseman

CC: Board of Education

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton

Date: December 17, 2024

Re: Joliet West High School Chiller Replacement  

The Board of Education approved the equipment purchase of a new chiller for Joliet West. 
Construction bids were received on December 3, 2024 @ 1:00pm. We received eight bids and 
based on scope and sequence Wight & Company is recommending Premier Mechanical Inc., in 
the amount of $426,000.00 (see attachments).

The administration recommends the Board of Education approve hiring of Premier Mechanical 
Inc., in the amount of $426,000.00.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you. 
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